
July 3,2006 BY FAX JULY 3,2006 

Mr. Jack Robinson, Jr., Esq. 
Gullet, Sanford, Robinson & Martin PLLC 
3 1 5 Deaderick Street 
P.O. Box 198888 
Nashville, Tennessee 372 19-8888 

460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

Re: Joint Filing of AT&T Inc., BellSouth Corporation, and BellSouth 's ~&tij?c&&d 
Tennessee Subsidiaries Regarding Change of Control (Docket No. 06-00093) 

Dear Mr. Robinson: 

A question has arisen following the June 28,2006 hearing in this matter that I believe needs to 
be answered by AT&T. Therefore, please respond to the following question: 

What is AT&T's policy with respect to the privacy of the phone records of 
its customers and what does AT&T require in order for it to release such 
records? How does this differ, if at all, from BellSouth's policy? 

Please respond in writing to this data request by filing your response in the docket file by July 7, 
2006. 

Sincerely 

Pat Miller, Director 

c: Parties of Record 

Original in the Docket File 
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